COVID-19 UPDATE

October 21, 2022

Dear Employees of Mather Place,

We wanted to inform you that we have learned that a resident has tested positive for COVID-19. We wish this individual a speedy recovery.

Mather Place is interviewing the individual to determine if they were in close contact with residents and/or employees (meaning within 6 feet of anyone for more than 15 minutes). Individuals who have been in close contact will be notified.

IN-PERSON DINING PAUSED:

We will continue to pause service in our restaurants through Monday, October 24, resuming next Tuesday. We will update you if anything changes.

• Residents who have not tested positive for COVID-19 can choose between **picking up** meals to-go or, for a \$5 fee per delivery, having them delivered to their apartment home.

PLEASE PROTECT YOURSELF:

- Wash your hands often.
- A well-fitting face mask is required at all times when you are at the community. KN95 and surgical masks are available at the Concierge desk.
- Please change your mask often!
- Maintain 6 feet of distance from others.
- If you feel sick or have any symptoms, please stay home and contact your supervisor.

Please take care and stay well.

Sincerely,

Katrina O'Neill Executive Director

